
Dear Fulbright FLTAs, 
 
We at Michigan State University (MSU) are looking forward to welcoming you to East Lansing, 
Michigan for your orientation from August 5 - 9. (We know that some of you might not have 
finalized the terms of agreement yet.) The website for the orientation program has been 
updated (except for some of the menus, which should be confirmed by mid-July.) Please read 
through all the program details at https://fltaso.cal.msu.edu/.  When we send emails to the 
group, we will also add the information to the website under “Communication” and to the 
Facebook group.   
 
It is very important that we obtain some information from you in the next couple of weeks. We 
ask that you:  

1. Complete the 2019 FLTA Summer Orientation at MSU Basic Survey as soon as 
possible. 
 

2. We are including a travel information document with this email. Please review it 
carefully. 

 
3. As soon as you have your travel plans confirmed, complete the 2019 FLTA Summer 

Orientation at MSU TRAVEL DETAILS. We understand that this might take a couple 
of weeks. 
 

4. Email us (fltamsu@msu.edu) a YouTube link to one popular dance song from your 
country for the International Dance Party. Most FLTAs choose a popular song that 
one would frequently hear in a dance club or at parties in your country.   

 
5. Review all of the information on the website: https://fltaso.cal.msu.edu/.  (We 

encourage you to watch the video from the 2014 FLTA Summer Orientation.) 
 

6. Join the Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/FLTASO2019/).  (For 
those of you in countries where Facebook is inaccessible—don’t worry, we will 
repeat all important information and instructions in emails and on the website 
under Communication.)  

 
It is our honor and pleasure to be the host institution for your orientation to the United States. 
We will do our best to ensure that your stay with us is a pleasant experience, and that you learn 
a good deal of practical, useful information about adjusting to life in this country and teaching a 
foreign language to American students. Safe travels! 
 
With our best regards and looking forward to meeting you soon, 
 
Danielle Steider, Matt Kanefsky, Dustin DeFelice, and Mark Albee 
Webpage: https://fltaso.cal.msu.edu 
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